
CAB Minutes
11/18/08

attendance: ~35
Speakers:

o Partners in Education - a nonprofit organization which seeks to connect
businesses and individuals with schools and the programs that serve them.

Special Events:
Parents Night Out
What: Come eat pizza and play with kids while giving back to your community!
When: Friday Dec. 5th 5:00-8:00pm
Where: IV Elementary School Auditorium
Contact: Kelly Brown: kellybrown@umail.ucsb.edu or (925)216-8483

Welcome Reception for Aaron Jones
What: Join us in welcoming Aaron Jones as the new Associate Director of
Community Affairs.
When: Tuesday Nov. 25th 12:30-1:30pm
Where: CAB office
Contact: Ruth: ruthg@as.umail.ucsb.edu or 805-893-4296

Shopping For Turkey Baskets
What: Gift baskets for families at IV Elementary.
When: Wednesday, November 18 (tomorrow) 2:00
Where: Meet in the CAB office.
Contact: kyriaedwards@yahoo.com or 1.805.893.4296

Study Session with Snacks
What: No CAB meeting this evening, instead we will be studying in the CAB
office
When: Tuesday Dec. 2
Where: CAB office
Contact: Clara: clarango@sbcglobal.net or 626-807-2926

Address Envelopes for Wilderness Youth Project
What: Addressing envelopes for childrens’ scholarships (volunteer activity of the
week! We will be going 4:00-6:00)
When: Friday Nov. 21  2:00-6:00
Where: Goleta Community Center 5679 Hollister Ave
Contact: Michelle 805-964-8096  e-mail:michelle@wyp.org  RSVP to help out

Info Meeting for Alternative Spring Break Trip
What: Informational meeting if you are interested in attending the trip to Texas to
help with Hurricane Ike relief
When: the trip is over spring break, the meeting will be after the CAB meeting
next week
Where: in the CAB office
Contact: Clara Ngo e-mail: clarango@sbcglobal.net



La Patera Elementary School
What: Volunteers needed to help in a local Kindergarten class. Duties would
include helping out with language arts, reading, helping them learn their letters
and sounds, playing games, helping with math, and assisting in arts and crafts.
When: Every Tuesday 10:30-11:45 or Monday and Wednesday 12:30-1:30,
Friday all day
Where: La Patera Elementary School in Goleta (off Los Carneros). There is no
bus going in this direction, so you would need a car. Looking to set up carpool
Contact: Stacie Walters  email: swalters@goleta.k12.ca.us

On-going CAB Projects
Breakfast Club
What: Volunteers are needed to help give breakfast to the homeless. More
importantly than providing food, we will be offering our time and companionship.
This is done in hopes of connecting our volunteers with the homeless community
through a friendly smile and giving heart.   
When: Every Wednesday at 8:00am
Where: The Anisq' Oyo' Park [behind Silvergreens]
Contact: kyriaedwards@yahoo.com or 1.805.893.4296

Family Literacy Program
What: Tutoring program for elementary school children. Volunteers are paired up
with a child in the local community and they read with that child once per week
When: All quarter, will contact you about orientation
Where: Homes of the children who need tutors located in Isla Vista and Goleta.
Contact: Viv at vlam@umail.ucsb.edu or Jenny at jenn5100@yahoo.com

Boys and Girls Club
What: Tutor, read to kids, and play sports with them for the after-school program
at the Boys and Girls club downtown
When: Thursdays at 4:00PM
Where: Meet at Campbell Hall bus loop to carpool to the club
Contact : Alyssa Hill at alyssa01@umail.ucsb.edu  Phone: 559-977-4181

DAWG
What: Complete the orientation session and then volunteer to walk/play with
dogs and clean kennels.
When: Orientations are every first and third Saturday of the month at the shelter
at 10:00AM. After orientation you can go to the shelter Friday, Saturday, and
Sunday from noon until five, or by appointment, to play with/ walk the dogs
Where: 5480 Overpass Road. (Exit Patterson, turn right at light, on Overpass)
Contact: dawgnsb@yahoo.com or (805) 681-0561

ASAP
What: Volunteers will help take care of cats-feeding, cleaning, and playing
Where: SB County Animal Shelter, 5473 Overpass Road
Contact: Lisa Lane, ASAP Volunteer Coordinator, at 681-4397 or send an email
to asap.volunteercoordinator@gmail.com.



BUNS
What: Volunteers duties include changing the bunnies’ water, giving pellets,
washing and distributing vegetables, helping with grooming, putting bunnies out
to exercise, cleaning litter pans, trays and bunny cages
Where: 5473 Overpass Road
Contact: Andrea Bratt Frick at (805) 684-2269 _or by email: fuzzfarm1@cox.net.

Arts for Humanity
What: this outreach organization celebrates humanity through the arts with
programs that cultivated creativity and empower people with developmental
disabilities, at-risk youth, the elderly and others in partnership with local artists
and the Santa Barbara community. No experience in the arts is necessary to
volunteer
Where: Santa Barbara
Contact: meghavreddy@gmail.com

Reading Through Recycling Program
What: Volunteers are needed to deliver recycle books to prisons on their way
home. The Substance Abuse Facility needs books soon and imprisons
specifically the mentally ill and developmentally disabled.  Volunteers are also
needed 8 hours a week everyday but Sunday to sort through recycled books
When: Volunteers are needed to be on call for deliveries, and everyday but
Sunday
Where: Deliver to prisons around California, and sorting at the MarBory recycling
yard in Goleta
Contact: Simcha e-mail best: udwin@physics.ucsb.edu  phone: 805-201-2667



CAB Funding Requests

CAB Funds

1. Hermanos Unidos requested $300.00 for food for their annual Thanksgiving
dinner. The dinner is for families in Isla Vista and the surrounding area who may
not be able to afford a thanksgiving dinner on their own.
Anna Giang motioned to fully fund the request
Viv Lam seconded the motion
CAB fully funded Hermanos Unidos Thanksgiving dinner request ($300.00)

2. Pink Link requested $850.00 to make shirts for their organization. The shirts
will help get the word out about the club and help unify current members.
Anna Giang motioned to fund half of the request ($425.00)
Alyssa Hill seconded the motion
CAB funded $425.00 for Pink Link’s club shirts

CAB Foundation Funds
1. A group of UCSB students representing 15 on campus organizations
requested $800.00 to take a small group to the presidential inauguration to make
a documentary. The money would be used for transportation and hotel stay.
Clara Ngo motioned to table the request indefinitely because it would not directly
benefit the local community
Erin Schuyler seconded the request
CAB tabled the request indefinitely


